
 
 

 
45 Knollwood Road – Suite 201 ‐ Elmsford, NY 10523   (914) 909‐0420   Fax (914) 560‐2086 

 

July 1, 2021 
 
Anthony Oliveri, P.E. 
Dolph Rotfeld Engineering 
570 Taxter Road, Suite 300 
Elmsford, NY 10523 
 
Re: Site Plan  
 185-191 Ashford Avenue 

Dobbs Ferry – New York 
 

Dear Mr. Oliveri: 

We have received you comment letter dated June 29, 2021, and offer the following 
responses: 

1. Comment shall be addressed during Planning board meeting. 
 

2. The existing sewer service will be TV inspected and verified. Any defects shall be 
corrected prior to reuse to the satisfaction of the Village Engineer. 
 

3. Proposed porous paver area has been better delineated on the site plan. 
 

4. The drain at the bottom of the ramp is connected to the pump basin. The 
discharge for the footing drain discharges to the 18”x18” catch basin as shown 
on the plan C-3. 
 

5. More detail regarding the retaining wall shall be shown on the foundation plans. 
 

6. As per discussion with Mr. Oliveri, the comment has been satisfied.  
 

 

If you should have any additional questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact our office at (914) 909-0420, or via email at david@hudsonec.com. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
David Young 
Project Engineer 


